
                                   Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford.  
Phone: 051 562542 

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 
 

                            11/03/2020 

    

Dear Parents/Guardians,       

 

School Closed 

School will be closed next Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th for St Patrick’s. Reopen on 

Wednesday 18th at 9.20am. 

 

Swimming 

We are now taking instalments for swimming which will start on Monday 27th April. €30.00 per 

child. 

 

Confirmation 

Well done to 5th and 6th class who were confirmed on Saturday last. 

 

Green Day 

We are having a green day on Friday. Children can wear something green.  

 

Covid-19 

In order to mitigate against the spread of Covid-19, children are given opportunities 

throughout the day to wash their hands with antibacterial soap. 

As usual, toilets, sinks, desks and door handles are being disinfected daily. 

Parents are strongly requested not to send their children to school if they are unwell. 

If the Department of Education order school closures, we will be in touch again. Until such time, 

Ballycullane will remain open. In preparation for possible school closure, teachers will have a 

work pack prepared that will be sent home. 

 

Contact Numbers: 

It is extremely important that we have contact details of every parent in case of an 

emergency. It is the responsibility of each parent to make sure the office has up to date 

contact details. Please fill in form at the bottom of the page and send it back to school ASAP. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

___________________________ 

Jacquie Kent 

 

 

 

 

Childs name: ____________________________ 

 

 

Parents contact number: _________________________       ____________________________________ 
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